
BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 11, 2018 

The December Board Meeting was held of December 11, 2018. 

All Board members were present along with Bill Haley, Property 
manager. 

BUDGET:  The presented Budget for next year was voted on and 
passed. 

TRASH:  The Board has voted to change our trash pick-up 
company to Eco Tech. 

BUILDING 1 FOUNDATION:  There are some foundation 
problems with some units in building 1.  The Board is looking 
into this. 

CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS:  The Board has decided not to put 
up Christmas decorations this year. 

SUBMITTED BY: 

RUTH MOELLER, SECRETARY  


